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OUTCOME 11:  Mental Health 
 
Topic:  MEMBERS OF THE TECHNICAL ADVISORY GROUP 
 
Written Question on Notice 
 
Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  
 
In relation to each member of the Technical Advisory Group, were they part of the group in a 
personal capacity or as a representative of an organisation?  If so, please state the name of 
that organisation.  (Refer Page 44 Hansard 30 May.) 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The Better Access Evaluation Project Steering Committee (PSC) comprised members with 
specific experience, expertise and knowledge in relation to program evaluation and the 
delivery of mental health services.  Members were appointed as individuals not 
representatives of their professional organisation(s). 
 
 
 


